
The Path Planning Committee met on May 15, 2011, at the Hub Yurt with seventeen 
people in attendance. The minutes from last month's meeting were reviewed and 
corrections made and approved for posting on the fair's web page.  
A stanchion prototype design for displaying banners was set up and presented to the 
Committee. This model is set up along the road by Indian Creek to test for wind and 
people durability.  
The Committee reviewed operation and conceptual designs for the Entrances 
Improvement project. Overall input needs to include all stake holders. 
There was much discussion among the Committee members concerning the recent 
passing of a very active and valuable member, Wally Jones, who will be sorely missed. 
They are looking to create an area to honor all past members. The Committee is open to 
anyone's ideas on how to accomplish this. 
The Committee reviewed the work plan for the year to continue research and 
development of Crafts Lot and Gypsy Way areas. The intent is to include any 
stakeholders in these areas to better understand their views concerning development of 
these areas. 
The next regular Path Planning meeting will be held on June 19th at noon, at the Hub 
Yurt to finalize what will be presented during the fair this year. 
Deane said Path Planning held a great walk-about with Child Care and others to explain 
the plans for next year's new loop. 
 


